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      May 2004 newsletter 
 
Hello again: 
 
We had our meeting on May 15th, there were 10 members present , nothing really new to report.  
Dave Yoder and Jeff Dinehart are still working the mower issue, but it was decided that the two 
mowers that were potential candidates for purchase are no longer being considered for a 
number of reasons.   
 
The membership I.D. idea was discussed but rejected on the basis that the administrative work 
and headaches out weighed any benefits. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER THE “ SPRING FLING” FLY-IN THAT IS SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 5.  
Flying will begin at 0900 and last until ---------- . 
 
Bring your own food and something to drink. The grill will be available for anyone that wants to 
use it.  
 
I understand that Stuart Mead is going to invite people from other clubs in the area to attend. 
Many thanks to Stuart for making that effort.  Visitors always make these events more 
interesting . 
 
When I was out at the field the other day I noticed that the other gate has been replaced. I 
understand that Ron Browning is the person responsible for that. Thank You Ron. 
 
The field should be nice and smooth thanks to the rolling job performed by Cliff Burns.  
 
I hope all of you guys bring your new birds out on June 5th, I want to bring my camera and 
hopefully we can get some nice pictures for Stuart Mead to add to our web-page. 
 
We need to remember to pick up fuel from Jeff Dinehart. Checks should be sent to Dave Yoder. 
 
I hope to see all of you at the field on June 5th. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jim Longar 
AMA 66973 
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